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Change Type:  

Product EOL 

 

Part Affected or Product Description:  

P/N 

HSDL-5400#1L1 

HSDL-5420#1L1 

 

Description and Extent of Change: 

Liteon regrets to announce the obsolescence of HSDL-5400#1L1 & HSDL-5420#1L1 because the tester has 

been broken for many times and it’s too old, so there’s no spare parts for repairing now. To avoid there’s no 

equipment to produce this part in the future, Liteon would like to announce EOL of HSDL-5400#1L1 & HSDL-

5420#1L1 just in case we cannot fulfill customers’ requirement.  This obsolescence would take effect from Jul. 

27, 2018, with the Last Time Buy Order by Aug. 31, 2018 and Last Time Ship by Dec. 31, 2018. 

Orders will be accepted on a non-cancelable and non-returnable basis and Liteon would reserve the rights 

to limit last time buy quantities, based on capacity and material availability. 

We value you as an important customer and we are truly sorry for this unforeseen circumstance. 

 

Effective Date of Change: 

EOL effective from Jul. 27, 2018 

 

Response Date:  

These changes have been reviewed and approved by Lite-On Technology engineers and managers per Lite-On Technology 
procedure: Change Control and Customer Notification, PCN-20180079 
Please contact your Lite-On Technology Sales/Customer Service/Filed sales engineer or Contact Center 
(http://optoelectronics.liteon.com/en-us/about/contact-us.aspx) for any questions or support requirements. Please return any 
response before Aug. 31, 2018. 




